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 This is the Last Bulletin of 2021-22 

 NEWS and INFORMATION 

 1.  Final Week Schedule 
 For the final week of school, we’ll have an adjusted schedule for 9th, 10th and 11th grade finals. 
 To see that schedule, click  HERE  . 

 2.  Teens and Social Media This Summer 
 As you know, we’ll soon be on Summer Break and that means our teens will be on their phones 
 more than they are when they are at school.  All of the North Creek Admin encourage you to 
 have a conversation with your teen about phone and social media use.  A good starter website 
 for this important conversation is below: 

 PARENTS GUIDE TO SOCIAL MEDIA FOR TWEENS AND TEENS 

http://www.nsd.org/northcreek
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1CZ9Sq8FH9o4TF5cTj35HxdMciCp_r8PE/view?usp=sharing
https://www.mydoh.ca/learn/blog/lifestyle/parents-guide-to-social-media-for-tweens-and-teens/


 3.  We have amazing kids at North Creek! 

 Congratulations to all of the book warriors who participated in NSD’s second annual Battle of 
 the Books at the high school level.  Five teams were  tested on their knowledge of ten novels (the 
 Evergreen Teen Book Award  Nominees for 202  1-22) in  three increasingly challenging rounds. 
 The race was very close, with only one point determining the winning teams. Please join us in 
 congratulating the top-scoring teams: 

 ●  In second place, North Creek’s “Overbooked”:  Prathi  Arun  ,  Saanika Fadia  ,  Sophia 
 Kawamura  , and  Megan Watts  . 

 We are so proud of how hard all our participants worked throughout the year and how 
 beautifully they represented their schools. This event was planned by NSD’s secondary 
 librarians to promote literacy, foster a love of reading, and to provide low-pressure 
 opportunities for discussion, teamwork, and community building within and between schools 
 across the district. 

 4.  Student Devices for 9th, 10th and 11th graders (seniors return their devices!) 
 “Students will keep their devices this summer!” 
 Students will be keeping their assigned computing devices over the summer months to allow 
 for continuous learning.  Students and families are expected to take care of their assigned device 
 by keeping it charged and in its bag when not in use.  Students who are enrolled in summer 
 learning programs are expected to bring their device to summer programs each day.   If families 
 need support using their device or troubleshooting technical issues, they should call 
 425-408-7631  or create a help ticket at  go.nsd.org/studenttechhelp  . 

 “Families who wish not to keep a device over the summer need to complete this opt out 
 form.” 
 Families may not need or want to take their student’s device home over the summer.  Families 
 who wish to opt out of keeping their student’s assigned device will need to indicate that they 
 are “opting out” by completing the form at  go.nsd.org/optout  .  This form will help our staff to 
 plan efficiently for sending devices home for summer learning.  When students return to school 
 in the Fall, any student who does not have an assigned device will be assigned one for school 
 year learning. 

 ●  Chromebook Care document:  https://go.nsd.org/cbcare 
 ●  Summer Tech Help:  If families need support using their device or troubleshooting technical 

 issues, they should call 425-408-7631 or create a help ticket at  go.nsd.org/studenttechhelp  . 

 5.  PTSA Newsletter 
 https://mailchi.mp/ba7b7e8da2f1/nchs-ptsa-newsletter-2021-2022-vol-16378487 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevergreenbookaward.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccmschaeffer%40kcls.org%7C6c465846d4484a642df408da48cc08ae%7Cecd4c4ad646a442faaaad05860ad9707%7C0%7C0%7C637902338433710695%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=CKeDRXjUV6zZlFRwmRjey1jkKNIOr%2FIOFsCg%2BRqRxL8%3D&reserved=0
http://go.nsd.org/studenttechhelp
http://go.nsd.org/optout
https://go.nsd.org/cbcare
http://go.nsd.org/studenttechhelp
https://mailchi.mp/ba7b7e8da2f1/nchs-ptsa-newsletter-2021-2022-vol-16378487


 SENIOR CLASS OF 2022 NEWS!!! 

 6.  Graduation Day - Senior Info 
 Just a reminder to all seniors that you need to be DROPPED OFF at North Creek at 3:45 on 
 Wednesday June 15 for Graduation.  You should be wearing nice clothes and your cap & gown 
 when you arrive (remember -  decorating your cap is  not allowed  at most Northshore High 
 Schools).  You cannot park at North Creek - so you need to be dropped off. 

 7.  Commencement Viewing - June 15 
 Graduation is on  Wednesday June 15 at 6 PM  at Pop  Keeney Stadium.  We’ll hold graduation 
 there rain or shine!  You MUST have your ticket to get in so please don’t lose them! 

 For those who cannot make it, we are live streaming the ceremony on YouTube.  Please click on 
 this link for the YouTube landing page: 
 https://www.nsd.org/graduation/class-of-2022/nchs-class-of-2022 

 8.  Graduation Seating Information 
 Graduates will be seated in alphabetical order during the commencement ceremony.  Students 
 with last names  A-K  will be seated on the  VISITOR  (EAST) Side of Pop Keeney Field. Students 
 with last names  Z-L  will be seated on the  HOME  (WEST)  Side of the field, (Z's seated at the front 
 and L's at the back). 

 If your student is a Valedictorian with last name  A-J  , they will be seated in the front row on the 
 VISITOR SIDE. Valedictorians with last names  L-Z  will  be seated in the front row of the HOME 
 SIDE. 

 9.  Jag Night - Updated Again! 
 Last Call to Purchase the Jag Night  Ticket!! There  are only a few more spots left!! 
 Jag Night is an ALL NIGHT special celebration that starts at 10:00pm following our graduation 
 ceremony on  Wednesday, June 15th  . Students will ride  a chaperoned charter bus to exciting 
 SURPRISE venues to enjoy games, food, fun, and more with their classmates in safe and 
 supervised environments. Students will be returned to campus around 5:30am Thursday 
 morning. This party is a fun Senior Year tradition that your student won't want to miss! 
 Questions? Please email northcreekseniors@gmail.com 

 Click here to purchase a ticket - 
 https://jaguarboosterclub.ecwid.com/2022-Grad-Night-Party-Ticket-p426766029?fbclid=IwAR 
 2l3PnoiNroobGOBvKdeJ7KlsFenxDEO1MJBx5OWaUDehb9w1QojHbXFsI 

https://www.nsd.org/graduation/class-of-2022/nchs-class-of-2022
https://jaguarboosterclub.ecwid.com/2022-Grad-Night-Party-Ticket-p426766029?fbclid=IwAR2l3PnoiNroobGOBvKdeJ7KlsFenxDEO1MJBx5OWaUDehb9w1QojHbXFsI
https://jaguarboosterclub.ecwid.com/2022-Grad-Night-Party-Ticket-p426766029?fbclid=IwAR2l3PnoiNroobGOBvKdeJ7KlsFenxDEO1MJBx5OWaUDehb9w1QojHbXFsI

